
 

                                                         Asiguqule ezoLimo zibe isikompilo lethu 

 

09 December 2016 

 
The MEC for KZN Agriculture and Rural Development Themba Mthembu, 

welcomes the Presidential proclamation for SIU to investigate the Department 
and Mjindi Farming.  
 

 
The MEC commits full cooperation by his Department and its Agency. Since his 

appointment, the MEC has in the last few months, been firm on wanting to clean 
up the image of the Department and fighting corruption. This investigation by 
SIU is a first step in a right direction.  

 
End. 
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